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<applications@charlescountymd.gov>

Sent: Friday, December 10, 2021 9:58 AM
To: Public Record
Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Required Face Coverings to Reduce the Spread of COVID-19
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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Barrett Young  

Address 
11545 Deer Ln 
La Plata, MD 20646 

Phone 
2402738768  

Email 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
As a CPA who has been working non stop to keep my clients' businesses open for the past two years, it's time we stop with the face 
coverings. They're applied unfairly, affecting some types of businesses harder than others, and keep our employees in a state of 
uncertainty. My Charles County clients are being hit hard by your month long extensions, meanwhile shoppers just go spend money 
wherever they want. I was up at Maryland Live Casino last month, and no one had a facemask on. Businesses know what works to 
safeguard themselves and stay open, and it's largely not public businesses that result in spreading Covid-19 anyways. Federal funds 
have dried up for businesses, supply lines are stretched thin, help wanted signs are everywhere. Charles County is not going to make 
a substantial dent for improvement by continuing to enforce a mask mandate. It will make a dent for the negative.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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